
 
Lund Parish Council 

 
Minutes of Council Meeting held on 1st September 2020 by Zoom at 8 pm 

 
Present: - C Lamb (Chair), G Ward, A Prescott, J Astbury, A McKechnie, C Hill, J Johnston (parish clerk)    

                 Parishioners: -  None 
 

           Public Participation (until 8.15pm) 
 

None 
 

  
1. Apologies:  P Bontoft and I Snowden 

 
2. Permission requested by Wellington Inn to put tables on the Green 

Russell Jeffrey proprietor of The Wellington Inn has asked for permission to put 5/6 tables on the 
Green outside the pub.  These will be used to enable drinks to be served outside and possibly 
sandwiches at lunchtime and drinks in the evening.  ERYC have confirmed that he does not need a 
licence and they would have no objections and that Mr Jeffrey should agree the proposal with Lund 
Parish Council. 
 
The Parish Council confirmed that they have no objections to the proposal and wanted to support the 
pub given the support they have given to the village during the Covid 19 crisis. 
 
Cllr Astbury had spoken to a number of residents around the Green and the consensus was: 

• No drinks to be consumed outside on the Green after 10pm 
• Making sure all empties are cleared away and not left overnight 
• Reviewed in a year (31st August 2021) to check that there have been no issues 

The Parish Council were generally happy for the tables to be left out but if for some reason the Green 
was needed for activities that they could be moved. 

  
3. Any Other Business 

Cllr Prescott highlighted that The Keeper of North Dalton Estate had spoken to him and passed him a 
video of a man who was walking off the Millennium footpath near the new graveyard/brick yard 
cottages with a black poodle type dog.  When confronted the man was aggressive.  It was agreed that 
Joanna Johnston Parish Clerk would put a note on Lund Life Facebook page reminding residents of the 
path and highlighting what has happened given the licence is due for renewal next year. 
 
Joanna Johnston confirmed that there was to be a traffic survey outside the village on the main road 
week commencing 28th September. 
 

4. Date of next Meeting 
The meeting closed at 8.40pm – the next meeting on Monday 28th September in the Village Hall (if 
permitted) at 8pm.      
 
            

  
 
 


